
file:///C|/Users/clee/Desktop/Teacher%20Town/Re%20DOVER%20STREET.txt[3/31/2014 8:28:40 AM]

From:   Bohl, James
Sent:   Friday, March 28, 2014 2:07 PM
To:     Dan Handle
Cc:     Lee, Chris
Subject:        Re: DOVER STREET

Thanks for sharing. jb 
 
Sent from my iPad
 
On Mar 28, 2014, at 2:03 PM, "Dan Handle" <dhandle@tds.net> wrote:
Alderman Bohl,

This email is a follow up to my call I made into Todd today regarding the selling 
of Dover street school in Bayview to a developer. I'm asking you to please vote 
"NO" at the committee hearing and council meeting.
    This project does not have the support of the local Alderman and the support of 
district's alderman is vital to any approval in their district.
 No one knows more about a districts needs and what will fit in with the 
neighborhood, than the local Alderman.
 Please vote "NO" and keep public property disposition decisions in control of the 
local Aldermen.

Thank-you
Dan Handle
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